
 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2020 

 
Dear Families, 
 

Your child’s login details for our Google Classroom have been attached to their 
reading record. Google Classroom is our main communication tool at this very 
uncertain time. It allows us to distribute learning resources that you are able to 
use with your child on a weekly basis and in the event of a school closure. 
 

We will also be using Google Classroom to share with you key information 
regarding how you can best support your child’s education. An example of this 
is the sharing of phonics videos which will allow you to practice letter sounds 
with your child. 
 

Attached to this letter you will find a user guide which will assist you in logging 
on to the site. If you experience any difficulties, please do not hesitate to contact 
us and we will be happy to support you in accessing the information. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

 
 

Lindsey Corbett 
Associate Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


